

SIT Minutes: September 25, 2017

Members present: J. Baker, A. Linder, W. Myers, C. Graff, J. Sloop, B. Overby, C. Grandt, T. Ritchie, C. Young, J. Caulder, A. Stallings, A. Hornbeak

- What do we want to recognize at our quarterly assemblies?
 - All four assemblies are scheduled on the Schoology calendar.
 - A suggestion: Create a google doc to keep track of who has been chosen for awards to prevent duplicating kids.
 - We will take away the “Class Award”
 - We will continue to recognize every student for something over the course of the year. In order for that to happen, teachers will have to choose 5 or 6 kids each time. (i.e. There may be 3 math awards and 3 reading awards .)
- STREAM lab
 - The expectation is not that all grade levels HAVE to use the lab every month.
 - If there are materials your grade level still needs, let Mr. Baker know.
 - If you have not been in the lab to check it out yet, do so as soon as you can.
- SIP Update
 - Be ready to update your goal next month.
- First grade would like one more table in the cafeteria for “sit with a friend coupons, etc.”

- Mr. Baker says we will put it on the list to look into. We could use more seating for the parent seating area.
- Room cleaning
 - Mr. Baker will send a survey out to get feedback on the once weekly room cleanings.